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SALVE REGINA C) THE NEWPORT COLLEGE 

NEWSBULLETIN 
Published by the Office of Public Relations, Ext. 208 

Vol. 16 No. 1 September 6, 1985 

SALVE TO BREAK GROUND FOR NEW STUDENT RESIDENCE 

On Monday, September 16 at 3:00 p.m. the Salve Regina College 
community is invited to attend the Groundbreaking Ceremony for the 
College's new student residence located at the intersection of Ochre 
Point and Victoria Avenues. A reception will follow in Ochre Court. 

The building, designed by the Providence architectural firm of 
Robinson Green Beretta, will have two wings connected by a one-story 
structure. Carefully designed to be compatible with the surrounding 
environment, the building will be three stories, in keeping with the 
height of neighboring Moore Hall and other area houses. 1t will be 
situated among the site's abundant beech trees and rhododendrons. 
The exterior will consist of brick, clapboard and shingles giving the 
structure a residential rather than institutional appearance. 

This new student residence is scheduled for completion in Septem­
ber of 1986 when it will open its doors to 146 Salve students. 

For further information on the Groundbreaking Ceremony contact 
the Public Relations Office at extension 208. 

* * * 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

~istinguisqch Ifiecturer ~cries 
Salve Regina's Faculty Development Committee will sponsor the 

Distinguished Lecturer Series for the academic year 1985-86. The 
series is designed to provide recognition for the scholarly activities 
of Salve faculty members. The first lecture is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 17 at 4:00 p.m. in the O'Hare auditorium. The topic, 
"Terrorism: The Furies and Apollo," will be presented by Dr. James 
Hersh, Professor of Philosophy. The College community is invited to 
attend. 

* * * Mcl(ILLOP 
-----galle_ry __ 

The McKillop Gallery at Salve Regina will feature the work of 
Newport resident Dirk Bach from September 12 through October 3. The 
exhibition will include 31 constructions made over the past two years. 
The pieces represent an evolution of seascape imagery assembled from 
a variety of shore fragments collected along Newport's waterfront. 

Bach is a professor in the liberal studies program at the Rhode 
Island School of Design. 

The opening reception will be held on Thursday, September 12 from 
7:00-9:00 p.m. Gallery hours are Monday through Friday from 11:00 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. and Sunday from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. 

* * * 
SALVE REGINA IS AWARDED GRANT 

Salve Regina's Development Office has announced the awarding of 
a grant from the Frederick Henry Testamentary Trust (Chicago, Ill.), 
in the amount of $37,500. The grant will support the College's develop­
mental program, "Arts and Sciences, Curriculum and Technology," for the 
integration of computer technology in all academic disciplines. 

* * * 
PROMOTIONS & APPOINTMENTS 

Dr. Norma Bailey has been promoted to Associate Professor of English. 
Dr. Bailey, who holds a Ph.D. degree in literature and theatre from 
the University of Wisconsin, was appointed Lecturer in English at the 
College in 1977 and Assistant Professor in 1981. She also received 
degrees from the University of Virginia and Catholic University. 

Mrs. Caro~ Beniamin, Salve Regina Development Officer, was recently 
appointed tote Board of Directors of the Barrington County School 
where she has been actively involved as a teacher for several years. 
Programs offered through the school attract a wide range of students 
from the East Bay area. 
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PROMOTIONS & APPOINTMENTS 

Dr. Karen Dobson has resigned from her position as Dean of Campus 
M1n1stry, which she has held since 1980, in order to teach full-time 
in the Religious Studies Department as an Assistant Professor. Dr. 
Dobson holds a Ph.D. in Religious Studies/Education from Walden Univer­
sity, a B.A. from Regis College and an M.A. from Emmanuel College. 

Ms. Diane Lowe has been promoted to Assistant Dean of Campus ~inistry. 
Ms. Lowe has been Assistant to the Dean of Campus Ministry since 1982. 
She is a part-time faculty member in the English Department and holds 
B.A. and M.A. degrees from Salve Regina. 

Sister Virginia Walsh has been promoted to Associate Professor of 
Sociology. Since 1975 Sister Virginia has held several staff and 
faculty appointments at the College. She received an Ed.D. in Public 
Policy from Boston University and an M.A. degree from Boston College. 
She teaches both graduate and undergraduate courses at Salve Regina. 

Ms. Anne Martin has been appointed Assistant to the Director of the 
Academic Resource Center. Ms. Martin has been employed by the College 
since 1979 serving as administrative assistant in the Instructional 
Technology Center and the Campus Ministry Office. She is also a part­
time faculty member in the English Department. Ms. Martin holds a 
B.A. degree from Boston College and an M.A. degree from Salve Regina. 

Sister Roselina McKillop has been promoted to Dean of Admissions. 
Sister Roselina has been Director of Admissions for the past two years. 
Prior to assuming the role of Director, she served the College for 
three years as Director of Computer Services. Sister holds B.A. 
and M.A. degrees from St. Xavier College and is an Assistant Professor 
of Education at Salve. 

Sister Leona Misto, Assistant Professor of Mathematics at Salve, 
has been appointed Dean of Campus Ministry. Sister Leona has been on 
the College faculty since 1980. Sister holds a B.A. degree from 
Salve Regina, an M.A. degree from Rhode Island College and an M.A. 
degree in Religious Studies from Providence College. She is currently 
a doctoral candidate at Nova University, Florida. 

Dr. JoAnn Mullaney has been promoted to Associate Professor of Nursing. 
A Ph.D. rec1p1ent from the University of Connecticut, Dr. Mullaney 
was appointed Instructor of Nursing at the College in 1979. A graduate 
of Salve Regina, she holds an t1.S. degree in Psychiatric-Mental Health 
Nursing from Boston College. 

Mr. John Rok has been appointed Dean of Students. Mr. Rok has been 
Director of Counseling Services at Salve Regina since 1979 and has also 
served as a part-time faculty member in the Religious Studies Depart­
ment. He holds a B.A. degree from Our Lady of Providence Seminary 
College, an M.A. degree from Catholic University of Louvain (Belgium) 
and an M.Ed. from Providence College. Mr. Rok is currently pursuing 
doctoral studies in higher education and student affairs administration 
at the University of Connecticut. 
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WELCOME TO SRC'S NEW FACULTY MEMBERS! 

Dr. Macrina Hawkins, R.S.M. has been appointed Assistant Professor. 
She holds an Ed.M. from R.I. College, an M.S. from Fairfield University, 
an M.Div. from Immaculate Conception Seminary and a Ph.D. from Pacific 
Western University. Sister will assist faculty with the integration 
of ethical concepts into all phases of the nursing curriculum. 

Dr. Katherine M. Lear~ joins the faculty at Salve Regina as Visiting 
Assistant Professor o French. A graduate of Stonehill College, she 
holds an M.S. degree from Purdue and a Ph.D. in comparative literature 
from the University of Minnesota. She has held teaching appointments 
at Carleton College, Massasoit Community College and Tufts University. 

Sister Johnelle Luciani has been appointed Instructor of Mathematics. 
An alumna of Salve, Sister received an M.A. in mathematics from Rhode 
Island College. She has been a teacher and administrator at St. Raphael 
Academy, St. Xavier Academy and St~ Catherine Academy (Belize, Central 
America). She also served as professor of mathematics at Belize 
Teachers College. 

Dr. Sharon E. Rose, former Chairperson of the Nursing Department at 
Barrington College, has accepted arrointment to the Nursing faculty. 
She received a Ph.D. in educational psychology from Purdue and a 
master's degree in nursing from the University of Florida. She also 
holds a B.S.N. from the University of Illinois and a B.S. from Wheaton 
College in Illinois. Dr. Rose has also held faculty appointments at 
Marion College, College of DePage and Purdue. 

Sister Paulette San Souci has been appointed to the rank of Instructor. 
An alumna of the College, Sister Paulette received an M.A. from 
Assumption College and a Certificate from the Sorbonne in Paris. She 
will assist students in the Academic Resource Center. 

Patricia A. Tessier has joined the faculty as an Instructor of Nursing. 
She comes to Salve from the Family Care Center at Memorial Hospital, 
Pawtucket, where she has been a Nurse Practitioner for the past four 
years. She holds baccalaureate degrees from R.I. College in nursing 
and in school-nurse teaching. She received an M.S. degree in nursing 
from the University of Rhode Island and certification as Pediatric Nurse 
Practitioner from Northeastetn University. 

Michael E. Thombs has joined the faculty as Instructor of Information 
Systems Science. For the past decade Mr. Thombs has been employed in 
both data processing and teaching including application and systems 
level programming, systems analysis and design,and computer operations. 
A graduate of Assumption College, Mr. Thombs received an M.A. in Religious 
Studies from Assumption and an M.S. from Worcester State College in 
applied mathematics/computer sciences. He has been an instructor of 
Computer Information Sciences at Central New England College for the 
past four years. Prior to then he was a Senior Systems Analyst in 
industry for several years. 

* * * 
Deadline for the next issue of the NEWSBULLETIN is Friday, September 13. 
Publication date is Thursday, September 19. 
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